
  

 

Welcome from Pastor Bob 

Whether you're a first time visitor or a long time part of our St. 

Paul family, I'm so glad you've joined us today. Our current 

series, "Unshakable," uses principles that guided Daniel to help 

us learn how to navigate whatever life throws at us. This week 

we're talking about what to do "When God Tests You With 

Success."  
 

This is a big week for our preschool and Children's Ministry! 

Tomorrow, K-5 kids are invited to our One Day Camp where they 

can spend the Teacher Work day playing silly games, making 

crafts and having fun. This Friday we've inviting everyone to bring 

their families and join us in the St Paul Patch for a Patch Bash. 

We'll have a Trunk or Treat, bounce houses and lots of other fun 

for the whole family. Register on our website stpaulumc.org or 

our app for either event. We still need people to help with the 

Patch Bash and to donate candy as well! See page 8 for more 

about how you can help. 
 

Look through this bulletin, visit our website - stpaulumc.org,  

follow our Facebook: StPaulUMCLargo or download our free app 

to keep up with everything going on at St. Paul. I'm so glad you're 

part of St. Paul and the work we're doing  for the Lord! 

October 13, 2019 

Bob Martin, Lead Pastor 
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WORSHIP at 9 AM 
  Prelude      Awesome God     Kathy Tuminello, Accompanist 

  Introit  Father, We Praise Thee 

  Welcome                       Pastor Pam Dubov 

*Greet  Oh How He Loves You and Me                         

                     Dr. Robert Williams, Worship Leader 

*Hymns How Great Thou Art                  No. 77 

  In Christ There is No East or West              No. 584    

*Apostles' Creed                    No. 881 

  Prayer with Lord's Prayer                                             No. 895               

  Offertory         What a Friend We Have in Jesus           Sanctuary Choir 

*Doxology        

  Prayer of Thanksgiving 

  Transitional Hymn For the Beauty of the Earth                     No. 92 

  Message     "When God Tests You With Success"    Pastor Bob Martin 

Daniel 4 (selectively) 

  Directed Prayer 

*Hymn   Forward Through the Ages                          No. 555 

*Benediction  

*Postlude        Nobody Fills My Heart Like Jesus  

 

  *Please stand, if you are able. 
 

If you need assistance,  let an usher know.   

Baby changing tables are located in both men and women’s restrooms. 

 

9 AM Greeters:  Maria Hayes and Mark Garno 

10:30 AM Greeters:  Linda Benoit and Linda Bergeron 

 

 

 

JOIN OUR MAILING LIST 
SIGN UP ON THE CONNECT CARD 

 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE 

www.stpaulumc.org 

FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK 

StPaulUMCLargo 
 

OR INSTAGRAM 

StPaulUMCLargoFL 

VISIT OUR CONNECTION CENTER 
If you have questions or would like 

to talk to someone about St. Paul 

and what we offer, visit the Con-

nection Center to the side of the 

lobby.  One of our pastors will be 

there after each service and would 

be happy to speak with you! 

If you're visiting us today, welcome! We 

hope you find St. Paul a comfortable place 

to worship and that you feel God's love.  To 

find out more about us we invite you to: 

DOWNLOAD OUR St. PAUL APP 

It's free for apple or android 
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Online Giving  
It's easy to give online, make payments 

or set up one time or recurring contribu-

tions. Visit stpaulumc.org and click the 

Give link at the top of the page, down-

load our free St. Paul app for your 

phone or tablet or use this QR code.  

 

Flowers 

If you would like to honor an event or a special person 

with flowers, you can give a flower bouquet to the Glo-

ry of God. Call the church office at 584-8165 or e-mail 

us at church@stpaulumc.org to make an order and 

share your inscription. Bouquets are $40. You can 

pick up the flowers after the second worship or do-

nate them to members who are in the hospital. 

 

Seeking Part-Time Preschool Custodian 
Son Kissed Preschool at St. Paul UMC needs a part-

time custodian 9 hours a week. Hours are 5-8 PM on 

Monday, Wednesdays and Fridays. Must have a com-

mitment to serving in a Christian environment where 

the safety and health of children is the highest priori-

ty. Must pass a criminal background check. Duties 

include trash removal, cleaning floors, cleaning bath-

rooms, and cleaning kitchen. Custodian also notes 

repairs that need to be made and cleaning supplies 

that need to be ordered. Salary is $9 to $10/hour. If 

you're interested in applying for this part-time posi-

tion, email your resume to church@stpaulumc.org 

Lost and Found 
If you've lost something on Sunday, like an earring, a 

sweater or glasses call the church office at 727-584-

8165 to see if we have it.  

 

 

St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and re-

turn it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, or 

the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out the 

entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

Date: October 13, 2019       9 AM        10:30 AM 

Name: 

 

E-mail: 

Phone: 

Address: 

 
 

       Please update my information. 
 

I am a: 

         1st Time Guest  2nd Time Guest 

         Regular Attendee  Member(s) 

         Winter Resident: Here from _______ to ________ 
     

I came today because: 

 I drove by                     I visited the website 

 I've been here before         I received a mailing 

 I was invited by 

 Other: 
 

I want to join your e-mail list: 

 Weekly Pastor's E-Note          Student         
 

 Weekly St. Paul Newsletter Children         

               Other: 
  

Be sure to put your e-mail address at the top of the card! 

 

I am interested in: 

 Rededicating my life to Jesus 

 Being baptized 

 Becoming a member 
  

I need a name tag for: 
(Name tags can be picked up in the Connection Center to the side of 

the lobby two weeks after your request is placed.) 

 

 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

10:30  AM WORSHIP  
 

A typical 10:30 a.m. worship at St. Paul lasts 

about an hour. Worship is filled with current 

Christian music from our praise band. You are 

invited to sing along with the words on the 

screens or worship as the spirit leads you. You'll 

notice there is a time in our worship to give finan-

cially. This is how we support the ministries and 

missions of our church. If you're visiting us today 

there is no pressure for you to contribute. We 

hope you experience the love of God here today! 

NO  

PRESSURE 
PASSIONATE  

MUSIC 

ABOUT 

60 MIN. 

Home 

Cell 

First Name, Middle Initial, Last Name 
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St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and 

return it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, 

or the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out 

the entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

How can we pray for you? 

 

 

 

  

 

For Military Prayer List 

Do NOT publish in bulletin. 

Do NOT include on prayer chain. 

I would like to connect with a Stephen Minister. 
 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

I would like to help with: 

Livestream   9 AM        10:30 AM     
 

 

Usher     9 AM   10:30 AM 

 

Patch Bash—Oct. 18 
Trunk or Treat (Decorate car) 

Patch Bash (greet, register, snacks, games) 

 

Homeless Meal Team: 3rd Sunday 
I can help  Cook   Drive the van 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Jumpstart         Supervisor            Tutor 

I can serve   Every Tuesday   Bimonthly 

Once a Month    Other 

Remember to fill out the other side with your name and contact info! 

 

This is Pastor Appreciation Month 
October is Pastor Appreciation Month and a good 

reminder to show our pastors how grateful we are 

for them! Each Sunday we'll suggest ways that you 

can show our pastors appreciation this month, and 

all year long. 
 

Write Them a Note 
 

A handwritten letter or a personal email can let a 

pastor know how they've made a difference, reflect 

on a particular message you found meaningful, 

thank them for the many things they do, or offer 

other encouragement. You can also get your kids 

involved by turning it into a craft teaching the value 

of expressing gratitude to those who serve in the 

church!  

Welcome our New  

Accompanist! 
Kathy Tuminello is originally 

from Michigan but has lived 

many places around the 

country. Her most recent 

move took her from Colorado 

to Dunedin, Florida. Kathy 

lives with her husband, Joe, 

and keeps up with her three 

adult children, who all live in Colorado. Kathy has 

played piano since she was 5 years old and feels 

called to continue to use her gifts to Glorify God. Kathy 

has been on staff at several churches, and been a 

teacher both privately and at the university level. 

Kathy has her doctorate in pharmacy and works for 

Empath Health at the Suncoast Hospice Division, 

providing medication management and therapy for 

clients. Kathy’s love of Christian music encompasses 

all styles from hymns to contemporary music and 

Christian radio. She has played all styles of music and 

is always excited to Glorify God. In addition to music, 

she is also passionate about Marriage Enrichment, 

and has started Marriage Enrichment ministries at two 

of her most recent churches. She feels she has been 

called to serve God at St. Paul through our Worship 

Arts Ministry, and is thrilled to join the staff as the 9 

a.m. worship accompanist! We are also so excited to 

have her share her gifts with us! Welcome, Kathy! 
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Adult Studies 

Adult Sunday Morning Classes 
Adults of any age are invited to join one of our Sunday 

school classes: 
 

9:15 a.m. Sunday school class 
Homeward Bound - Room 207 - CLEC  

 

10:15 a.m. Sunday school classes 
Inspirations - Purple Door Classroom (101) in Bldg C  

Bereans - Conference Room 2 in Bldg B 
 

10:30 a.m. Sunday school classes 
Friendship—Room 201 (Community Room) - CLEC 

 
 

Small groups meet regularly to support each other in 

their faith journey and "do life together."  

 

 Grow in personal relationship with God.  

 Connect with other believers through worship, 

study, prayer, praise and service.  

 Support each person in their faith walk.  

 Be the hands and feet of Jesus by serving within 

their group, church and community.  

 Enjoy fun and fellowship together. 
 

If you would like to join a Small Group and bond with 

other believers fill out the Connect Card on page 4 or 

contact Senior Director of Ministry Bobby Van Duyne at 

bobby.v@stpaulumcg.org or 727-584-8165 x233.  

 

 

 

 

 

StPaulTNT   

 

 

 

 

Light Seekers  
Tuesdays |10:30 a.m. | LuAnne Willey Fellowship Hall  

Light Seekers is a gathering of those who seek to 

know Christ in a personal way. During the month of 

October, Light Seekers is studying the story of the 

twelve apostles. We'll learn how Jesus gave them the 

staggering assignment to change the world, and we'll 

discuss how this is still the challenge laid out for us 

as Christians today. Join Light Seekers on Tuesdays 

at 10:30 a.m. in the CLEC for study, music, and time 

with friends. 

 

TNT   

(Twenties 'N' 

 Thirties)   
Sundays |7 p.m. 

Room 202 (CLEC)  

Adults in their twen-

ties and thirties, 

and high school grads, are invited to join TNT tonight 

in room 202 (CLEC) for a study on Genesis and Exo-

dus that is teaching us how to more deeply read the 

Bible. On October 27 join TNT off campus for a Fall 

Masquerade Party. Follow the TNT Facebook for up-

dates about upcoming studies and events:  

 

 

 

Gulf Central District Celebration 
This Saturday | 9:30 AM –1:30 PM | CLEC 
St. Paul United Methodist Women are excited to 

host their annual Gulf Central District Celebration  

on Saturday, October 19 from 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 

p.m. in the CLEC Fellowship Hall. More than 150 

women from four counties will be celebrating 150 

years of UMW helping women, children and youth. 

We will have a short business meeting followed by 

three guest speakers, including our very own Pastor 

Pam Dubov, along with communion and a great 

lunch catered by Pal Joeys restaurant. All ladies, 

please join us as we discover the great things UMW 

has done in the past and what we see for the fu-

ture.  

 

Tickets for lunch are $12. Childcare is available on 

request. Please see Rita Fowler or Lyn Sears for a 

reservation form or e-mail lynsears57@gmail.com. 

Our women will be providing a continental break-

fast, so we need all UMW to participate.  

mailto:lynsears57@gmail.com
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Student Ministry  
6th-12th Grade 

Alison Van Duyne, Student Ministry  

Director, alison.v@stpaulumc.org 

For most of us, when we hear the word “worship,” 

we think about singing songs at church. But could 

there be more to worship than just music and words 

on a screen? In this series, we’ll find out what it 

looks like to worship God with our whole lives. As we 

do, we’ll see that when we find the right rhythm to 

our worship, we’ll also find ourselves walking in bet-

ter rhythm with the God we’re worshiping. 
 

TONIGHT: You can worship God with your rest. 
 

Middle school and high school students are invited 

to join us tonight for group games, exciting crowd 

breakers, passionate worship, biblical teaching, and 

a chance to connect with others through Small 

Groups. The group meets in the Mariposa Café, in 

the Christian Life Enrichment Center at 5:30 p.m. 

for dinner, then branches out depending on activi-

ties. Time together ends at 8 p.m. Dinner is $3. Reg-

ister for dinner online in advance: stpaulumc.org.  

 

Pumpkin Patch Shifts 
Students can earn money in their student account 

for retreats and trips by taking shifts at the pumpkin 

patch. Visit our website for the online sign-up: 

www.stpaulumc.org 

 

Jumpstart Tutors 
High schoolers can serve at Jumpstart on Tuesdays 

and use their volunteer time towards the community 

service requirements of the Bright Futures scholar-

ship or for National Honors Society hours. They 

serve as tutors, help lead games in the gym, and 

serve dinner to our Jumpstart middle-schoolers. Fill 

out the Connect Card on page 4 or contact Alison at 

alison.v@stpaulumc.org if you want to serve.  

SPUMCLighthouse stpaul_lighthouse 

NOV 10 
3 PM 

TICKETS: $20  

Heralds of Harmony Concert 
Plan to join us at 3 p.m. on Sunday, November 10 for a 

patriotic concert from acclaimed men's a cappella 

group, Heralds of Harmony! All proceeds will be used 

to fund our St. Paul ministries. Tickets are $20 and are 

now available in the Connection Center on Sunday, at 

the church office during the week and online any time. 

Pick up a flyer or two in the Connection Center on your 

way out and share them in your neighborhood or work-

place! If you are interested in supporting the church by 

sponsoring the concert, as an individual or a business, 

contact Pastor Pam for more info at 

pam.d@stpaulumc.org 

 

Join us for a delicious dinner and Christmas musical 

entertainment at this year's Candlelight Christmas.  

Tickets: $25 per person. Tickets will go on sale Sun-

day, Oct. 27 and will also be sold Tuesdays and 

Thursdays in the church office.  
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Children Infant– 5th Grade, Kaitie Zimmerman, 

Director of Children's Ministry, Kaitie.j@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Morning: Lil’ Kidz Care 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery Care is available today for infants to 

4-year-olds, at 8:45 a.m. in the nursery building (Bldg 

B) next to the sanctuary. Sign in and you will be given 

a card that you will need to pick-up your child. 

StPaulChildrensMinistry 

treehousekids412 

Sunday Morning: Preschool & K-5  
Preschool and K-5 kds are invited to attend their 

own worship and lessons in the Children's Ministry 

Center in Bldg C at both 9 and 10:30 a.m. 

Our Current Study:  Talent Show 
This month we're learning about courage, being 

brave enough to do what you should do, even when 

you're afraid. 

 

“Be strong and brave. Do not be afraid. Do not lose 

hope. I am the Lord your God. I will be with you eve-

rywhere you go." - Joshua 1:9B, NIrV 

 

Worship Arts on Wednesdays 
Kids in preschool through 5th grade are invited to 

join us on Wednesdays at 6 p.m. in the Student 

Room of the Christian Life Enrichment Center start-

ing this week. Worship Arts includes games, crafts, 

and other fun ways to worship. Pick-up is at 7:30 

p.m. in the gym.   

 
 

 

MONDAY, OCT. 14: 7 AM to 6PM 
$25 per child includes lunch & snacks 
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Homeless Meal Volunteers Needed 
We are in need of people to serve the homeless at 

Peace Memorial on the third Sunday of each month. 

We need cooks who can use our kitchen equipment 

for volume cooking to feed about 140 people, and we 

need someone who can drive the van as well. Cook-

ing is roughly 12-2:30 PM on Sunday, and serving is 

3-5:30 PM. If you're interested in committing to serve 

one Sunday each month, fill out the Connect Card or 

contact Pastor Pam at pam.d@stpaulumc.org. 
 

Special Olympics Coach Needed 
Handicapable Ministry is looking for a volunteer to be 

our Special Olympics Coach. State requirements to 

serve as a volunteer Special Olympics Coach include: 

 Complete a Class A Volunteer form and submit it 

to Special Olympics, along with a copy of one’s 

driver’s license. 

 Complete a Protective Behavior Course as well as 

a short Concussion Course which is done online. 

This is good for 3 years. 

 Ensure all athletes’ medical forms are up to date. 

 Schedule practices.  

 Become certified in bowling and track and field in 

order to take the athletes to State Games. Certifi-

cation is good for 3 years. 

 Attend a coaches meeting once a year in August. 

If you believe God is nudging you to find out more 

about serving in this capacity please reach out to Ma-

ria Sauter (727-418-0141) or Horton Townes (727-

584-8165 Ext. 206) for more information. 

 

Jumpstart Ministry 
We've started the school year 

with more middle school stu-

dents then ever before. We 

now have three classrooms 

full of students being tutored! 

We need two adults in each 

room to oversee the tutoring 

from 4-6 p.m., a total of six 

adults each Tuesday. We need more volunteers to 

meet this total! You don't have to serve every week to 

help, just let us know how often you can serve. We're 

also in need of more high school students who would 

like to tutor for community service hours. Please fill 

out the Connect Card or email Alison Van Duyne at 

alison.v@stpaulumc.org if you're interested in this 

fantastic opportunity to have an impact in kids' lives 

and be part of this growing ministry! 

 
 

 

 

Help with Patch Bash   
This Friday from 6-8 PM we're 

inviting the neighborhood to join 

us in the pumpkin patch for this 

year's Patch Bash. We still need 

people to help with this event. 

You can decorate your cars with 

a family friendly theme and hand 

out provided candy in the Trunk 

or Treat or you can help with reg-

istration, set up, or running activity booths etc. If you 

can help with any of these jobs, sign up on the Connect 

Card this Sunday or contact Children's Ministry Director, 

Kaitie Zimmerman, at kaitie.z@stpaulumc.org. 

 

Donate Candy  
We need 9,000 pieces of individually 

wrapped candy for our Patch Bash 

this Friday, and our booth at the City 

of Largo's Spooktacular on Oct. 26. 

These are both ways we're meeting new families in our 

community that we hope to connect to our ministries. 

Take a look at the slide before worship to see our pro-

gress toward our goal! You can drop off candy in the lob-

by on Sunday or at the church office during the week. 

 

Boy Scout Troop 468 Fundraiser 
Please visit the  table in the courtyard any Sunday in 

October, or the first Sunday in November, to preorder 

Christmas wreaths and luminary sets to support Troop 

468! Beautiful 22” Noble Fir Wreath—$25 (Includes a 

bow and pinecones) Luminary set—$8 (Set of 12 in-

cludes sand, candles and bags). Preorder and pay by 

Nov 3. Wreaths will be in the first week of December. 

Please contact Diane Cole at 727-422-0018 for any 

questions. Troop 468 thanks you for your support! Do-

nations are also accepted if you want to support our 

troop but don't need any decorations.  

 

10:30 AM Usher Meeting this  Sunday 
TODAY  at 11:45 a.m. in the front of  sanctuary 
If you currently usher at the 10:30 AM worship, or if 

you're interested in joining the team, please attend a 

short meeting after 10:30 worship TODAY. We will be 

scheduling ushers for fall. If you have been looking for 

somewhere to serve and haven’t found your spot, join 

us! If you can’t make the meeting, but would like to ush-

er at 10:30, please email laurel.f@stpaulumc.org. 

 

 

 

mailto:laurel.f@stpaulumc.org
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Coming this Week 
 

 

Sunday, October 13 

Courtyard Coffee     8:30 AM 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery       8:30 AM 

Worship        9:00 AM 

Children's Worship    9:00 AM 

Homeward Bound    9:15 AM 

Bereans    10:15 AM 

Inspirations   10:15 AM 

Friendship   10:30 AM 

Worship     10:30 AM 

Children's Worship  10:30 AM 

Homeless Meal                    3:30 PM 

Student Ministry     5:30 PM 

TNT      7:00 PM 

 

Monday, October 14 

One Day Camp     7:00 AM 

Boy Scouts     7:00 PM 

 

Tuesday,  October 15 

Sonrise Men's Study    7:00 AM 

Toy Making—Druid    9:00 AM 

Light Seekers    10:30 AM 

Jumpstart     4:00 PM 

Stephen Ministry     6:30 PM 

Trustee Meeting                    6:30 PM 

 

Wednesday, October 16 

Toy Making—Druid    9:00 AM 

Alpha      6:00 PM 

Worship Arts                         6:00 PM 

Handicapable     6:15 PM 

Open Adult Volleyball    7:45 PM 

 

Thursday, October 17 

Toy Making—Druid    9:00 AM 

Prayer Shawl     4:30 PM 

Griefshare     6:00 PM 

Handbell Rehearsal    5:45 PM 

Choir Rehearsal     7:00 PM 

 

Friday, October 18 

Church Office Closed 

Patch Bash     6:00 PM 
 

Saturday, October 19 

Basketball                   8:00 AM 

Soaring Eagles     8:00 AM 

UMW District Celebration    9:00 AM 

Southside Soccer    2:00 PM 
 

* 
 

All groups need to submit a facilities 

request form for all events, including 

meetings, one time and recurring 

events.  Contact us at  584-8165 or 

karen.h@stpaulumc.org  

 

Making a Prayer Request 
Write your prayer request on the Connect Card and drop it in in the offer-

ing plate or make a prayer request on our app. You can also call our pray-

er line at any time: 559-PRAY (7729). 

Hear Our Prayer 

Please pray for these people with immediate prayer needs: 

A Ann 

AB 

Amber B. 

Andrea Preston 

Angelo 

Anne Davis 

Aubri & Jessi 

Audrey Bittle 

Barbara 

Barbara B. 

Barbara Davie 

Barbara Martin 

Baumann family 

Bill Elmhurst 

Blaze White 

Bob Phillips 

Bob, Troy, Sherry & Faye 

Hartel 

Bonnie Cummings 

Bonnie Spencer & chil-

dren 

Brad Jones 

Brandi, Kami & Karaline 

Brooke Chiodo 

Bruce Madden 

Carl J. 

Carl Simon 

Carol Quinton Naja 

Caroline & Claire 

Caroline Fields 

Carolyn Goodwin 

Chelsea Savona 

Children, Women, Youth 

Christy, Joanie, Helen, 

John, Elena, Josh, Barb, 

Jody, Tony, Alyssa, 

Cathy, Del & Amy 

Cliff Armbruster 

Curtis 

Dale, Cindy, Annie 

Debbie Dubov 

Dennis Lord 

Don Piro 

DP 

Evelyn B. 

Fisher Johnson 

Fred, Penny, Lainy 

Gail Avery 

Gail Blagg Bloomgren 

Gary Craddick 

Greg & family 

Helga, Dave & Do, Dixie, 

Chris, Caleb, Val, Jan & 

Fred, Pat & Gary, Elsie, 

Dee & Herb, Margo & Ed 

Jane Huter 

Jerry 

Jim, Caitlynn, Lynn, Me-

ghann, Jimmy 

Joan & Skip Buchwald 

Joan Chesak 

John  

John B. 

Joni Allen 

Joseph Evanson 

Josh DeLoach 

Judy & family 

Karen Wolff 

Karleen Younger family 

Kat F. 

Kathy Herrell Hannas 

Kathy Seitz 

Katy & Matt Vine 

Kay 

Kevin Seitz 

Kim Mobley 

Kylea Johns 

Libby Burke 

LillyAnn 

Linda Evans 

Linda Grasso 

Livio V. 

Marcus Jenkins 

Marian, Mychelle  & Geo 

Mark Nadeau 

Martha S. 

Mary Ann Hayes & Rob-

ert Steel 

Meg, Jake, Dom & Char 

Mia Jordon 

Michael, Lucy 

Michelle Allen 

Mike & family 

Mike, Samantha, Kyle 

Nicole Seitz 

Patty, Tadd, Cib 

Peter H. 

Rev. Hays McKay 

Rita Pennington 

RLT 

RMD 

Rodger, Kyra, Chip 

Ron & Judy Getz 

Ron & Wanda Barker 

Ron Fowler 

Roy Neville 

Ruth Aaron 

Saylor family 

Settlemire family 

Shirley 

Stephen Brower 

Susan Blackburn 

Susan Pelyak 

Susan Steele & daugh-

ters 

Tammy Barker 

Taylor 

Ted Pelyak 

Thank You 

Tim Seitz 

Tina & Sherry 

Tom & family 

Tommy Gattarello 

Traveling Mercies 

Trevor, Lashai, Lanni 

Veronica Mendez 

Vicky 

Walker-Huff family 

Walt 

Walter Errett 

Welch family 

William Madden 

Yvette Gonzalez Carter 
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Address: 1199 Highland Avenue in Largo, 33770  

Druid Campus: 2039 Druid Rd in Clearwater, 33764 

Phone: (727) 584-8165  | Prayer: (727) 559-PRAY 

Office Hours:  9 a.m.—5 p.m., Monday-Thursday  

E-mail: church@stpaulumc.org | www.stpaulumc.org 

The Reverend Bob Martin, Lead Pastor 

The Reverend Pam Dubov, Executive Pastor  

Jumpstart is 

Growing! 
We're two 

weeks into the 

third year of 

J u m p s t a r t , 

and we al-

ready have 

more Largo Middle School students involved than 

ever! With this awesome growth comes the need for 

more adult supervisors and high school tutors. See 

page 8 to find out how you can help! 

 

Handi Has a Hoedown 
One hundred twenty-one 

of the Handicapable Min-

istry were on hand in the 

LuAnne Willey Fellowship 

Hall on Friday, Septem-

ber 27 to celebrate its 

19th annual Western Hoe-

down Party. All the cowboys and 

cowgirls chowed down on plenty 

of grub served by Vickie and all 

the other wonderful volunteers, 

then showed off their colorful out-

fits at the dancehall and the town 

hall photo shop.  Over 20 also sat 

for caricatures drawn by Handi 

volunteer Jim Puyda. What fun 

was had by all! 

Thank you from  the Charles Stantz Family 

For 50 years, we have been part of the St. Paul Family. 
We want to thank you for the food, cards, phone calls, 
text messages, and especially your prayers during this 
time of dealing with the frailties of life. 
                      The Charles Stantz Family 

Pumpkin Patch Volunteers 
Thank you to everyone who helped put up the tent 

on Sept. 29, and everyone who helped unload 

pumpkins on Oct. 5! We had a great crowd both 

times, and our unload included people of all ages 

from the kids in our basketball program, to our Stu-

dent Ministry, to the many adult helpers who came 

to pitch in.  Thank you all! Your hard work is so ap-

preciated! Thanks as well to everyone who has al-

ready taken shifts at the patch or signed up to take 

shifts later this month! You make the patch possi-

ble! 

Visit Facebook for more pics: 

SPUMCLighthouse 

mailto:mail@stpaulumc.org

